
From: Municipal Planning <MunicipalPlanning@enbridge.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: Nicole Zenner <NicoleZ@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Complete Application - 15OP-21013/R-15-21 
 
Thank you for your circulation.   
 
Enbridge Gas Inc. does not object to the proposed application however, we reserve the right to amend 
our development conditions. 
 
It is the responsibility of the applicant to verify the existing gas servicing does not encroach on more 
than one property when subdividing or severing an existing land parcel. For more details contact 
AreaPlanning40@Enbridge.com. 
 
Please continue to forward all municipal circulations and clearance letter requests electronically to 
MunicipalPlanning@Enbridge.com.  
 
Regards, 
 
Casey O’Neil 
Sr Analyst Municipal Planning 
Engineering 
— 
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